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AICPA and Small Business
Administration Form Alliance
As part of this collaboration, the AICPA will be able to direct CPAs whose clients are
confronting federal regulatory compliance or enforcement challenges to designated
SBA O�ce of the National Ombudsman (ONO) contacts for assistance in resolving
...
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The American Institute of CPAs (AICPA) has joined forces with the U.S. Small
Business Administration (SBA) to help CPAs advise and advocate for small businesses
seeking relief from undue regulatory burdens.

As part of this collaboration, the AICPA will be able to direct CPAs whose clients are
confronting federal regulatory compliance or enforcement challenges to designated
SBA Of�ce of the National Ombudsman (ONO) contacts for assistance in resolving
the issues. ONO helps small businesses when they experience excessive or unfair
regulatory enforcement actions, such as repetitive audits or investigations, excessive
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�nes, penalties, threats, retaliation or other unfair enforcement action by a federal
agency.

The agreement also provides opportunities for representatives of the AICPA and SBA
to speak at each other’s events, while the SBA will encourage the AICPA to attend
National Regulatory Enforcement Fairness Hearings and Regional Regulatory
Enforcement Fairness Roundtables hosted by ONO. The SBA will also make ONO
publications available to AICPA members.

“CPAs play a key role in the small business community as trusted business advisors,”
said Carl Peterson, CPA, CGMA, the AICPA’s vice president of small �rm interests.
“This strategic alliance between the SBA and AICPA will provide our members with
the latest tools and resources when they or their small business clients have concerns
regarding regulatory enforcement.”

The agreement with the SBA renews a previous collaboration between the two
organizations that began in 2008. The AICPA and SBA have a shared goal of fostering
conditions to help small businesses grow and thrive.

“Our partnership with the AICPA will enable the SBA Of�ce of the National
Ombudsman to further expand our reach to, and impact upon, an even greater
number of CPAs who could bene�t from our assistance,” said Mina Wales, the SBA’s
Deputy National Ombudsman.

For more information, visit the AICPA’s U.S. Small Business Administration Resource
Center.

Small Business

CPA Practice Advisor is registered with the National Association of State Boards of Accountancy
(NASBA) as a sponsor of continuing professional education on the National Registry of CPE
Sponsors.

© 2024 Firmworks, LLC. All rights reserved

Hello. It looks like you’re using an ad blocker that may prevent our website from
working properly. To receive the best experience possible, please make sure any blockers
are switched off and refresh the page.

If you have any questions or need help you can email us

http://americaninstituteofcpas.pr-optout.com/Tracking.aspx?Data=HHL%3d82%3c0%3b6-%3eLCE1%4029794-GLCE17.6&RE=MC&RI=2241749&Preview=False&DistributionActionID=14352&Action=Follow+Link
https://www.cpapracticeadvisor.com/section/small-business/
mailto:info@cpapracticeadvisor.com

